Delia Memorial School (Broadway)

Coronavirus Disease 2019 Student being a Close Contacts of COVID-19

10th September 2021

Dear Parents,

Our school was informed by the Centre for Health Protection (CHP) of the Department of Health (DH) on 10th September 2021 that one of our students has been classified as a "close contact" of an infected person with COVID-19 by CHP.

Based on the advice provided by CHP, our school has strengthened the cleansing and disinfection of the school premises, there will be a 3-day suspension of face-to-face classes and on campus activities. Disinfection of the school premises will be carried out on 11th September 2021. Students are required to stay at home to attend the online lessons on 13th September 2021 (Monday). Normal lessons will be resumed on 14th September 2021 (Tuesday).

Once again, our school would like to urge parents to put in place appropriate preventive measures to guard against the spread of COVID-19, based on the health advice from CHP.

For details, please refer to https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/health-advice.html.

Our school will keep close contact with CHP and closely monitor the health conditions of our staff and students. If parents want to obtain more information of COVID 19, please refer to the relevant website: https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/index.html.

For enquiries on situation of school, please contact general office at 2742 2028.

K.C.Lo
Principal